
 

 

  
Date: July 6, 2020 
To 
The Department of Corporate Services –CRD 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd 
P.J.Towers, Dalal Street 
MUMBAI – 400 001 

To 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
5th Floor, Exchange Plaza 
Bandra (E),  
MUMBAI – 400 051 

Scrip Code: 509675/HIL; Through Listing Centre Scrip Symbol: HIL: Through NEAPS 
  
Dear Sir / Madam,  
  
Sub    Resuming of production and manufacturing operations at Company’s Manufacturing 

Facilities located at Chennai, Tamil Nadu 
Ref:    Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR, 2015 
 
In continuation to our earlier communication dated June 19, 2020, we would like to inform you that 
the Company has resumed its manufacturing activities at Chennai, Tamil Nadu effective today (July 
6, 2020) as per Government notification and adherence to MHA guidelines in terms of social 
distancing and safety. 
  
As informed earlier, HIL prioritizes safety and health of its employees and also its customers and has 
put in place all precautionary measures, testing and monitoring mechanisms as required by the 
respective MHA and State Government 
  
The above disclosure is also available on the website of the Company @ www.hil.in 
 
Thanking You 
 
For HIL LIMITED  
  

 
 
G Manikandan 
Company Secretary & 
Financial Controller 
 

http://www.hil.in/
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